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We are very grateful to Robert Munroe who ensures our buildings are well maintained,
and with his expertise enables us to keep costs down. He has fived many things in the
Trinity Centre and the Church.

A major project this year was the refurbishment of the Clergy Vestry. This now has a
toilet with washbasin and a much-improved sink are for washing the Communion glass
and silverware. We are very grateful to Barbara Dix and Bib Burt for the decorating of the
vestry. The final touch was a stained-glass window designed and made by Robert.

In February we did an inventory check of the valuable items. There are no issues to
report.

In March we had a quinquennial inspection of the building. We have not yet received the
report. The inspector did not anticipate that there would be any major issues as so
much work had been done in recent years in the Big Appeal work.
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